
Hello!!  
 
I understand there is a park board meeting coming up. I’m writing a quick note to advocate 
for birch trail to be opened up for biking! It’s a great trail for younger and new bikers to 
safely practice the sport and trail etiquette before transitioning to more technical trails in 
nearby systems. 
 
As a mother of 3 I love opportunities to get my kids out on the trails. Getting youth involved 
and interested in respectful use of our outdoor recreation spaces is a critical step in long-
term maintenance and preservation; these are our future stewards!        
 
Please pass along my words of support for opening birch trail to bikers. 
 
Thank you! 
Meg Jelen 
 


